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July/August 2010 Newsletter 

From the Secretary 
 

All gas card raffle tickets are due 

back at or before the July club 

meeting. The drawing will be held 

at this meeting. First prize is a $200 

gas card and second prize is a $50 

gas card. 

 

It is parade season once again! The 

Fair Haven parade is on July 2
nd. All 

members interested in riding in the 

parade should meet at Dick 

Lunkenheimer’s place between 

5:30 and 6pm. His place is 1 mile 

south of the Village on Fair Haven 

Road on the lefthand side. There 

will be an ‘ATV Parking’ sign at the 

entrance. The Hannibal parade will 

be on August 19
th. Any member 

interested in riding in the parade 

should meet at Fairley School on 

Auburn Street or the American 

Legion on Rochester Street at 6pm.  

Club applications and stickers are 

available at TC’s Place in Cato. Their 

hours of operation are: Monday 

through Wednesday 6am to 4pm, 

Thursday/Friday 6am to 9pm, and 

Saturday/Sunday 7am to 6pm. They 

ask that if more than 6 people in a 

party please on Sunday, please call 

ahead (626-3653). Applications and 

stickers are also available at N & N 

Bottle Return. Their hours of 

operation are: Monday through 

Friday 9am to 5pm, Saturday 9am to 

2pm, and Sunday-closed.  

 

Reminders: 

Members get the first club map free 

with each additional map will be $2 

each.  

 

Club apparel is still available. Please 

contact Pat Marra (564-6619 or 

p_marra@yahoo.com) for an order 

form.  

 

Please continue to save receipts 

when purchasing from sponsors 

(please check the attached list of our 

sponsors). 

 

 

Note to ALL club members: 
When riding the County trails please 

ride offset (not straight down the 

center) so we are not making ruts in 

the trail. Also, when you are riding all 

of our trails please yield to 

pedestrians, horseback riders, hikers, 

and bicyclists on the trail. This means 

at least stopping for horses and 

slowing down for people. Also, when 

you are getting close to houses 

please slow down to reduce dust.  

Officers 

Jim Marra, President………………………………….564-6619 

Jermey Bomgren, Vice President ………….…..592-8626 

Pat Marra, Secretary ………………………………….564-6619 

 Regina Lunkenheimer, Treasurer……………….947-6052  

 

Trail Boss: Derek Moody ……………………………289-4397  

Newsletter: Katie Bomgren..………………………564-5233 

Board of Directors 

Dick Lunkenheimer ………………………….947-5868 

Pete Lunkenheimer …………………………947-6052 

Harold Phillips ………………………………….592-3443 

Dick Blais ………………………………………….626-3231 

 

Ride Coordinator: Mike Blasczienski…299-3388 

Webmaster: Tom Bailey 

Memberships: Royce Lyboult…..........564-6009 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

 

 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR 

SPONSORS! 

 

 

 

Club Rides 
 

July Club ride: July 25
th

 , 12 noon  

 

August Club ride: August 15
th, 12 

noon   

 

Members who wish to participate in 

either club ride should meet at the 

Dad’s Diner parking area prior to the 

12 noon departure time.  
 

Club Campout at Dick Lunkenheimer’s 

Pond is September 10, 11 & 12.  Club 

ride on Saturday September 11.  More 

details to follow. 
 

 

 

Next meetings 

 

The next regular meeting will be held 

on July 13th, 2010 at the American 

Legion in Hannibal and begins at 

7:00pm.  

The August club meeting will be held 

on August 10th, 2010 at the Old Irish 

Inn in Cato beginning at 7:00pm. 

 

 

 

Please continue to check the club’s 

blog and website calendar for future 

events and work details.  

If you have signed up to help work on 

the trails and you haven’t been called 

please contact Jermey (592-8626) and 

he can give you details on what 

trailwork needs be done. 

 


